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GENERAL UPDATES 
 

Gorilla Trekking - Wilderness Sabyinyo  

Please note that as of 30 October 2024, Gorilla Trekking will be unavailable for booking on the last day of 

guests' itineraries.  

 

After returning from the trek, guests will not be able to return to their rooms to freshen up and have lunch 

before departing to the next destination. 
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